Worplesdon Primary School —
Weekly Update

Friday 5th January
Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back - we hope you have had a wonderful break with your friends and family! The
children’s behaviour has been reassuringly positive so far and they have really hit the ground
running.

In maths, we’ve been continuing our learning of fractions, and adding fractions, even when
they have different denominators or equal more than 1.

In English, we’ve introduced the beautiful book by Jackie Morris: The Snow Leopard. We’'ll
be focussing on effective description and sentence structure.

Hampton Court Palace Trip

Just a reminder regarding the Parentmail that was sent out previously about our upcoming
trip on 25" January . Thank you to all the families who have already consented and paid -
very speedy! We are still waiting for quite a few more payments to come in and it would be a
shame for us to lose out on the trip.

As always, we’re here for anything you need, even if as they get older you may go weeks
without actually seeing us, so always feel free to drop us an email and or call in at the end of
the day to see us.

All the best,
The Year 5 Team
Mr Kennedy, Miss Taylor, Mr Djadali and Miss Piercy



